
 

 

 
 

FEHB Program Carrier Letter 
All Community-Rated HMO Carriers    
 
 

 
 U.S. Office of Personnel Management
                      Insurance Services Programs 

 
Letter No. 2007-17(a)          Date: April 26, 2007   
 

Fee-for-service [n/a ]     Experience-rated HMO [n/a ]        Community-rated HMO  [13 ] 
 

 
SUBJECT:  Change to the Standard Contract 

2008 Contract Year.  Please review Attachment A which details the proposed Standard 
Contract changes for Federal Employees Health Benefits Program community-rated HMO 
carriers for Contract Year 2008.  If you have comments, please provide them as soon as possible 
or no later than May 15, 2007.   
 
Send your comments to Angela Calarco at OPM, with a copy to your OPM contract 
representative.  You may email comments to angela.calarco@opm.gov or send them by fax to 
(202) 606-0036.   
 
We look forward to working with you on your contract. 
 
  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robert F. Danbeck 
Associate Director 
  for Human Resources Products and Services 

 
      Enclosure 
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